
 
 

 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 
Completion of the sale transaction of Quest Holdings’ participation in Cardlink to 

Worldline. 
 

 
Quest Holdings announces that today September 30th 2021, has completed the sale 
transaction of its stake in Cardlink to Worldline Group.  
 
The consideration Quest Holdings receives, amounts to circa €93m in cash, which results to a 
circa €85 capital gains (including all transaction related costs) on invested equity over a period 
of less than 7 years. 
 
Quest Holdings has a long track record in value creation in its subsidiaries, as well as in 
benefiting its employees and all stakeholders. At the same time, Quest secures high returns 
for its shareholders when divesting from subsidiaries. 
 
 


